
New Jersey Cannabis Counsel: New Jersey CRC Recommends Eliminating 
Cap on Cultivation Licenses

February 14, 2023

In a recent post by NJ Cannabis Counsel, Justin Calta highlights the Cannabis Regulatory 
Commission’s recent recommendation to eliminate the current cap on the number of cannabis 
cultivation licenses.

To read the post, click here.
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